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Brian Lillard <brianlillard@hotmail.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 8:09 PM
secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello,

I am opposed to the new leverage regulation because I want to trade from home and for a
living. I paid alot of money for other people to program expert advisors and have been studying for
two and a half years and hope that I can take a training class locally and meet people that like the
forex and know how to trade the forex. I am supposed to give the RIN 3038-AC61. I am opposed
to making it more difficult to for the average person to trade on the forex. Please don’t change
anything.

RIN 3038-AC61

Sincerely,

Brian Lillard

Hotmail: Trusted email with Microsoft’s powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.


